
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 20th May 2020.   
 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
We are very aware that your child is booked on the Year 5 residential trip with Reach 
Outdoors. With recent changes to us all, we have been in touch with the Reach Outdoors 
team to look at the way forward for us all, ensuring the safety and wellbeing of our staff 
and children.  
 
I can confirm that, in light of the current climate, we have asked Reach Outdoors to 
postpone our trip until the Spring/Summer of 2021. We are hoping in doing this that we 
will be in a very different climate to the one we are in now and will allow all children and 
staff to enjoy the planned events.  
 
Please do not make any more payments for now on ParentPay, as we are awaiting a 
date for our trip, and as soon as we know any more detail we will let you know.  
 
Many thanks 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Dinnis,  
HOS  
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